
 

Glendale Building Report-October 

 

From: Jay McGraw <jaym@bps.k12.mt.us> 

Date: Tue, Oct 4, 2016 at 8:22 AM 

Subject: board report 
 

Things are progressing nicely with attendance at 97% for the year.  

Overall student behavior can be described as excellent. 

The students had a good meeting with the new counselor last month. They are looking forward to 

her next visit this Thursday.  

The Cut Bank Fire Dept. is scheduled to visit usOct.12. The students are really looking forward 

to the educational opportunity about fire safety.  

A reward field trip is being planned for the students because of their high Smarter Balance 

scores. 

mailto:jaym@bps.k12.mt.us

